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First name: Kevin

Last name: Colburn

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Wild and Scenic Suitability on the Nez Perce - Clearwater

 

Dear Planning Team, 

 

Attached is a letter from American Rivers, American Whitewater, Idaho Rivers United, and Outdoor Alliance

regarding the improper application of a Wild and Scenic River suitability process on the Nez Perce - Clearwater

National Forest. Thank you for considering the points we raise in our letter, and feel free to contact me or any of

the other signatories if you have questions or would like to discuss the matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kevin Colburn

National Stewardship Director

American Whitewater

kevin@americanwhitewater.org <mailto:kevin@americanwhitewater.org> 

828-712-4825

Join American Whitewater! <https://www.americanwhitewater.org/content/Membership/join-aw/> 

 

 


